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NOVICE AA HAWKS VISIT EXCHANGE

	

Members of the Caledon Hawks novice AA?team recently received a lesson in something other than hockey. The team spent an

evening at the Exchange in Bolton, getting some insights in the work being done there, and learning about why the Hawks for

Hunger event really helps out the Exchange with the generosity of the Caledon hockey community. The players received a tour of

the facility and got to participate in various activities that keep the Exchange running, such as sorting and storing food items.Photo
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